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1Commemorating the Nakba of 1948

Jafra Foundation commemorated the 76th anniversary of the Nakba in all its work 
sites. Our centers held a range of activities, including dialogue sessions, workshops 
and seminars, with the aim of introducing the Palestinian issue and the right of 
Palestinian refugees to return to their homes. Jafra volunteers also participated in 
mass national events in coordination with Palestinian civil society organizations in 
Palestinian refugee camps in Syria and Lebanon. The name “Nakba” is given to the 
catastrophe that befell the Palestinian people following the declaration of “Israel” in 
1948. It led led to the destruction of more than 500 Palestinian villages and towns 
and the displacement of more than 800,000 Palestinians.
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The educational program at the Jafra Foundation is a top priority given the im-
portance of education in building an advanced and productive society. Therefore, 
Jafra centers in Syria and Lebanon continue to provide educational services for the 
basic, intermediate and secondary levels. Intensive courses that aim to raise the ed-
ucational level of students are held with an efficient and professional educational 
staff. Jafra also attaches importance to the role of the family in the educational pro-
cess and is keen to meet with parents on a regular basis with the aim of enhancing 
cooperation between parents and the center’s management and discussing the 
challenges facing students.

The Educational Program is Ongoing at Jafra Centers



3Health Day within the Child Protection Program

The child protection program at Jafra Foundation includes maintaining the mental 
and physical wellbeing of children. In cooperation with the Beit Atfal Al-Samoud 
Foundation, the Jafra Center in Burj Shemali Palestinian refugee camp in southern 
Lebanon held an awareness session for children on how to care for teeth and ways 
to prevent diseases.



4Environmental Health Campaign in Burj el-Barajneh Camp

The services team at the Jafra Center in Burj al-Barajneh camp continues to work 
diligently, targeting the places that need service support. In cooperation with the 
UNRWA services team, Jafra volunteers sprayed pesticides to control insects inside 
the camp neighborhoods. This comes in response to the calls of the Households, 
and with the aim of maintaining a clean and healthy environment free of diseases. 
Thanks for you for the hardworking, guys!



5Awareness Sessions for Women in Cooperation with the PRC 

In cooperation with the Palestinian Red Crescent, the Jafra Foundation in Jarama-
na Camp and the Qudsaya Gathering organized awareness sessions for women. 
The sessions included several topics, such as how to detect pregnancy and health 
care during pregnancy, in addition to nutritional advice, psychological care for the 
mother and fetus, issues related to child protection, the role of the family in society, 
and how to boost family relationships.



Check our platforms

https://www.facebook.com/pg/Jafra.Foundation 
https://www.instagram.com/jafra.foundation

https://www.linkedin.com/company/jafra-foundation


